13TH ANNUAL KEN SHIELDS/JOHN MESSMER SCRAMBLE

Dear Bluebird Supporters,

It is time once again to grab you clubs, get your foursome and have a great time celebrating all things Highlands basketball. In preparation for the 2022-23 season, the boys' and girls' programs are once again teaming up to host the 13th Annual Ken Shields/John Messmer Bluebird Scramble to benefit the basketball programs. The outing will be on Saturday, July 30th, at AJ Jolly Golf Course. We will be having tee times again this year. The event promises to be a great day, but it is not possible without the support of Bluebird Basketball fans. There are several ways that you can participate:

- 1. Recruit/Participate Join family, friends, co-workers for a great day on the course, or invite/recruit others to play. Price per golfer is \$100 (\$400/foursome) and includes greens/cart fees, lunch, dinner, soft drinks & beverages on the course and some great door prizes, as well as on course games/events.
- 2. **Become a Sponsor** We have four different levels of sponsorship.
 - Hole sponsor is \$100.00
 - All District Level is \$200.00
 - All Region Level is \$250.00
 - All State Level \$1000.00
 - i. + MVP \$500.00 NEW THIS YEAR!

The attached sheet will explain what you can get for each sponsorship level. Sponsorship will include a prominent sign at a tee box. If you can't donate at a level, we still would gladly accept any donations you might be able to give.

All proceeds from the event go directly towards summer camps, new equipment, travel expenses, and other vital program needs. Your support goes directly to the players. For any questions you may have, contact Coach Listerman @ Kevin.Listerman@fortthomas.kyschools.us or Coach Richey @ Jaime.Richey@fortthomas.kyschools.us

Applications/Sponsorship can be mailed to Mike Jansen/ PO Box 75202/ Ft. Thomas KY 41075. We are asking that all applications be returned by July 9th.

We have enclosed an application that will reserve your spot in the outing for a foursome, hole sponsorship or both. Please don't hesitate to contact us with any questions. We thank you in advance for your tremendous support and look forward to seeing you as we "Tee It Up for the Birds" on July 30th.

Sincerely,

Jaime Richey
Girls Basketball Coach

Kevin Listerman Boys Basketball Coach